Ernie Fletcher Governor

Teresa J. Hill, Secretary Environmental and Public Protection Cabinet

Timothy J. LeDonne Commissioner Department of Public Protection



Commonwealth of Kentucky

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615
Telephone: (502) 564-3940

Fax: (502) 564-3460

psc.ky.gov

Mark David Goss Chairman

> John W. Clay Commissioner

February 26, 2007

Joseph M. Fischer State Representative State Capitol Annex Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Representative Fischer:

I am writing in response to your February 14 letter regarding the Kentucky Public Service Commission's Case No. 2006-00315, regarding the financing of a water main extension project by the Northern Kentucky Water District.

The Commission has granted reconsideration of its initial ruling in this case. Because it is now once more before the Commission for a decision, I cannot discuss any substantive issues pertaining to this case. However, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding procedural matters.

Your letter will be placed into the case file. Thank you for your interest.

Sincerely yours

Beth O'Donnell Executive Director

